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Choir begins again on the 5th.  
We have a new choir director, 
Nicholas Kelly, and a new 
accompanist until December, 
Roswitha Masson. 
 
At our Sunday morning worship 
on the 15th, our choir will join 
forces with the Okanagan 
Christian Men’s Choir for a 
special service featuring 
numerous choral pieces.  Invite 
your family, friends, and 
neighbours! That is also the 
Sunday of our… 
 
 

ORLC Community BBQ 
Following the service, you are 
invited to stay to enjoy a BBQ 
lunch.  If you can help with set-
up, clean-up, or food, there is a 
signup sheet in the narthex.  
We are also hoping to invite 
people from the local 
neighbourhood, so if you have 
any contacts in this area 
around the church, please do 
invite them to come, either to 
the BBQ, the service, or both.  
The BBQ itself should begin by 
about 11:45 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Wednesday 
Fellowship & Bible Study 
begins on the 18th.  We go from 
Noon to 2:00 p.m.  The first 
half-hour is a time of fellowship 
where each person brings a 
bag lunch (or eats before 
coming to the group) and we 
take turns bringing dessert to 
share. 
 
This fall we will study the 
Gospel According to Luke and 
The Acts of the Apostles, the 
two-volume work composed by 
Luke, who was a companion of 
Paul on some of his journeys.  
All are welcome! 
 
 

The Southern Interior 
Regional Gathering 

(see the front of this calendar 
for dates and times) is being 
held at Ascension Lutheran 
Church in Nelson.  The cost is 
$30 per delegate.  This will 
include supper on Friday, and 
breakfast and lunch on 
Saturday.  A limited number of 
billets are being arranged.  So 
far, Pastor Curtis and Brita Park 
are going (car pool). We could 
use one more delegate.  To be 
a voting delegate you must be 
a member of Our Redeemer 
Lutheran Church.  If you are 
interested, speak to Pastor 
Curtis or Brita Park. 


